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Newsletter Week 2 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Week 2, Term 3 2021. I would like to take this opportunity of thanking the many 

parents in our community for the support and understanding that you provide during this 

unfortunate pandemic that we are in. In real terms, I wish I could have the school back to 

normal and saying hello to the kids each and every day, but unfortunately this cannot be 

achieved at present. We hope that change occurs sooner rather than later.  

The home learning program has been highly effective and engaging. Again, I ask parents to 

support these platforms of operation and if any concern, please use these platforms and 

engage with the class teacher or supervisor.  

We will endeavour to keep you all up-to-date with any changes that are made by the 

Government and DoE. I want to say stay home and stay safe.  

 

Thanking you, 

Daryl McKay 

Principal 
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